NATIONALESPORTSCENTER

April 7, 2014

City of Blaine
10801 Town Square Drive NE
Blaine MN, 55449

Dear Council Members,

On behalf of the National Sports Center I would like to thank the City of Blaine for their support of the State of
Minnesota’s flagship amateur sports facility. We value our relationship and look forward to continuing it into
the future.

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension to Resolution 11-66 passed by the Blaine City Council on
June 16, 2011. The Resolution granted the NSC the ability to operate a borrow pit on its property through April
21 2013. The project is 80% complete and the NSC is seeking a few months extension through October 31,
2013 under the same terms and conditions set forth by the existing resolution. By granting the permit
extension the NSC feels that it should be able to complete the majority of the borrow pit project, and set the
stage for future development.

Thank you for your consideration and I would be more than happy to discuss the projéct with you. Please
contact me at (763) 785-5643.

Sincerely , .

Neil Ladd, Sr. Director
National Sports Center
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